The Town of Rush River held its budget hearing and special meeting on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at the town
hall at 4:30pm.

Chairman David Jacobson opened the Special Meeting at 4:37pm.

Motion by Randy Stillings to approve the 2024 Highway Expenditures, seconded by David Jacobson. All in Favor.
Motion Carried.

Motion by Randy Stillings to approve the 2023 Levy payable in 2024, seconded by David Jacobson. All in Favor.
Motion Carried.

Motion by Randy Stillings to approve the 2024 budget as presented, seconded by David Jacobson. All in Favor.
Motion Carried.

Motion by Randy Stillings to adjourn the Special Meeting at 4:46pm, seconded by David Jacobson. All in Favor.
Motion Carried

The Town of Rush River held its regular Board Meeting on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, at 4:47pm at the Town
Hall.

Those in attendance were Donald Schumacher, Randy Stillings, James Karlson and Sandi Hazer. Also in attendance
were Christine Karlson, Don Schumacher, Bill Wahlquist and Mark Farmoville.

Minutes from the previous meetings were read. Motion by Randy Stillings, seconded by David Jacobson to
approve. All in Favor. Motion Carried.

Sandi presented the financial statement. Motion by David Jacobson, seconded by Randy Stillings to approve. All in
favor. Motion Carried.

Motion by David Jacobson to approve the bills, seconded by Randy Stillings. All in favor. Motion Carried.

Motion by Randy Stillings to approve Ordinance 11823 “An ordinance to designate 50" Ave as a class B highway”,
seconded by David Jacobson. Roll Call Vote: Randy Stillings-Aye, James Karlson-Aye, David Jacobson-Aye. Motion
Carried.

Motion by Randy Stillings to pay Peace Lutheran Church $500 for the Town Hall parking lot and to have Sandi
Hazer do the paperwork, seconded by David Jacobson. All in favor. Motion Carried.

Don Schumacher complimented the board on the Fall Clean Up Days but didn’t like how the money was collected.
He also stated he has received complaints about going to one clean up day a year. The Board informed him if
residents have complaints, they need to express them to the board themselves.

Chairman Jacobson commented that the Jon-De Farms Barnyard Bash was a very good event, and they have a very
nice facility.

Motion by David Jacobson to adjourn the Meeting at 5:18pm, seconded by Randy Stillings. All in Favor. Motion
Carried.

Sandi Hazer, Clerk



